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PHILIPS RESPIRONICS RECALL INFORMATION 

Philips wants to make you aware of the RECALL referenced above regarding certain CPAPs, 
Bilevel PAPs, and Ventilators (including non-invasive and invasive ventilation) manufactured by 
Philips Respironics. PLEASE READ THIS INFORMATION IN DETAIL. 

On June 14, 2021, Philips Respironics announced a voluntary recall for Continuous and Non-
Continuous Ventilators, certain CPAP, Bilevel PAP and Ventilator Devices due to two issues 
related to the polyester-based polyurethan (PE-PUR) sound abatement foam used in these 
devices.  Attached is a copy of the notice provided by Philips.  

For additional information on the Recall Notice, a complete list of impacted products, and 
potential health risks, please visit www.philips.com/src-update. 

Philips has also provided a Question & Answer resource located at: 
https://www.usa.philips.com/healthcare/e/sleep/communications/src-
update#questions_and_answers. 

Please visit www.philips.com/src-update for the most up-to-date information or call the 
Philips’ toll-free recall support hotline at 1-877-907-7508. 
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